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THE DINNER DANCE

By the time that this Newsletter reaches you the Club Lotus Dinner Dance
will only be three weeks away. Your Committee have worked extremely
hard to make this year's dance the best ever and we really do need your
support. The 1970 venue, The Grosvenor House Hotel, Park Lane,
London, W.l., is one of London's great hotels and your Committee have
kept the price down so that as many members as possible can come along.
For £3.15s.0d. we give you sherry on arrival, a really first class meal,
speeches of a none too serious nature, Sidney Liptons Orchestra plus the
Tony Charles Steel Band and lots of other 'on the spot' fun to make it a
really entertaining evening..... If you don't know any other members don't
WOrry..... We'll sort the table plan out.... Whether you're one, two or
even twenty, the Club Lotus Dinner Dance will be an evening to remember.

Gold Leaf are again supporting us by way of free cigarettes and also a goodly
supply of delicious Gold Leaf girls.

And by the way, we always run a tombola to support some worthwhile cause.
This year it is "The Jim Clark Foundation' who will be using the money that
we raise in their research into the effect of drugs on driving.

Just as a reminder the details of the 1970 Dinner Dance are as follows:

Saturday, 3lst October.

Grosvenor House Hotel, London, W.l.

7.45 p.m. for 8.30 p.m.

Dress - Formal

Dancing to Sidney Liptons Orchestra.

Tickets available N O W (Booking form overleaf)

P.S. Our guests this year include, of course, Lotus Chairman, Colin Chapman,
Graham Hill, Emerson Fittipaldi and a number of other surprise celebrities.

During the evening we will be presenting the prizes for the 1970 Club Lotus
Lotus Seven Championship.

PUB LOTUS

Construction work has now started on Pub Letus. Bass Charringtons who are
our partners in the scheme tell us that they plan to have the official opening
just before Christmas. Pub Lotus will feature a unique display area and

also a Lotus Seven bar. In the plans for the pub we have allowed for a
Clubroom which we hope in future will become the regular meeting place for
members.

You will note that up to the present time we have refrained from giving anything
but the bearest details of the Pub. We have done this deliberately as we do

not want members visiting the site until it is ready. When Pub Lotus is ready
we will be inviting members and the press to view what we think is the first
Motoring Pub. We guarantee that you will not be disappointed.



